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The Lake in the Hills Police Department announces additional traffic enforcement 
 
Lake in the Hills, IL - The Lake in the Hills Police Department announced today it will be conducting 
additional traffic patrols from September 5 to September 19 in an effort to reduce speeding and other traffic-
crash causing violations such as distracted driving and impaired driving. 
 
“Offenders will be stopped and ticketed, especially on Randall Road, where many of our speed-related 
crashes occur,” said Officer Amanda Johnson, Public Information Officer for the Lake in the Hills Police 
Department. “Speeding accounts for nearly one third of all motor vehicle fatalities. Our goal is to save lives.” 
 
The additional enforcement effort is made possible by federal traffic safety funds administered by IDOT. 
 
 
 
 
 

### 

Main: 847-658-5676 
Fax: 847- 960-7552 
www.lith.org/police 

communityrelations@lith.org 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 


